The biggest -items on our
schedule this spring revolved
around two I[HS issues. (So,
what’s new?)

First, a muling from Duke
McCloud, IHS legal counsel,
found us ineligible to be a 638
contractor. Since we had been
contracting under this mech-
anism since 1977, the ruling
came as quite a surprise,
Since IHS has indicated that it
wishes to continue contracting
with the NSB for health ser-

vices, in the absence of a viable
638 contractor for those ser-
vices, we are knee-deep in dis-
cussions (and/or arguments)
over how this will happen. Oh,
well, at least it gives us a new
topic of conversation around
the negotiating table,

The second big issue is our
hospital takeover study, Our
statistics show that sbout 40%
of the hospital services here are
utilized by nonbeneficiaries.
A simple subtraction then

ue Native health services.
Should further cutbacks occur



